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I’m an artist and I support HB 4124. I’m a filmmaker and the loss in opportunities for 

funding and to make a living in Oregon since covid hit has been notable. Many of my 

peers are moving out of the state because of it - Oregon will be left without the 

cultural value of its artists if it doesn't take measures like HB 4124 to stop the flow.  


